
 

 

Webster Planning Board   
Minutes - Meeting of October 18, 2007 

 
These are DRAFT minutes subject to revision until reviewed and approved 
by the Planning Board and signed by the Board secretary.  Any use of or 
reference to this information should include indication of the preliminary 

nature of the source. 
 

Present: Alternate selectmen member George Hashem; members Jere Buckley (Secretary), 
Richard Doucette, and Alan Hofmann; and alternate Susan Rauth.  Also present: Planning and 
Zoning Secretary Sarah Carter. 

Mr. Doucette, who had been designated by absent Chairman Clifford Broker to serve as acting 
chair, convened the meeting at 7:05 p.m.  Attendance was taken, with the results noted above.  
Alternate Sue Rauth was designated to serve in voting capacity in the absence of Mr. Broker.   

The Board opted to defer review of the 20 September minutes to the next meeting because only 
two of those present had been at that meeting.  

Upon motion made by Mr. Buckley and seconded by Mr. Hashem, the Board unanimously 
approved a voluntary merger proposed by Richard and Barbara Brown for Lots 10-2-5 and 10-2-6 
on Deer Meadow Road. 

Scheduled discussions on the topics of driveway regulations and a possible ground water 
protection ordinance were deferred in the absence of members scheduled to lead those 
discussions. 

At 7:22 p.m., upon motion made by Mr. Buckley and seconded by Mr. Hashem, the Board voted 
unanimously to adjourn. 

The next regular Board meeting will be at 7:00 p.m. on 15 November. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Jere D. Buckley, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


